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Shomper, Kris

?-_
From: Miller, Sarah E. E@EUVED
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 7:47 AM :
To: IRRC . 0CT 52010
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Not form letter
From: Independent Regulatory Review Commission [mailto:No-Reply@irrc.state.pa.us]
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 07:41 AM

To: Help
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message

1 IRRC

Independent Regulatory Review Commission

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: Mary
Last Name: Meyer
Company: Private Citizen

Email: marymeyer08(@gmail.com

Subject: Regulation #2777 DoA 2-160 Milk Sanitation

Message:

My name is Mary Meyer, I am a raw milk consumer and I respectfully request that you reject proposed
regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160: Milk Sanitation. The small farmers that I have purchased
my milk from do not need the burden or cost of this regulation. These costs will be passed on to me and will do
nothing to enhance the quality of the milk products I purchase. Instead the burdens of your proposed regulation
will only lead to a decrease in the number of farmers I have to choose from to purchase my milk. The farmers I
purchase my milk from know recognize that qualtiy is the reason I purchase from them! The raw milk I drink
has provided innumerable health benefits to me and my family through the years, and I go through considerable
trouble and inconvenience to purchase it because there are so few suppliers. Where I spend my dollars do more
than any regulation will ever do to influence the quality of the milk I drink. I have NEVER encountered a
problem with the quality of the milk purchased raw from any farm. STAY OUT OF SMALL FARM
OPERATIONS! Please direct my comment to the appropriate authorities asap. Thank you.




